
Friends of St Edward's
Class Reps 2023 / 2024

FREDs is for everyone at the school. We are very happy for new 

faces to come to meetings, so please do come along if you can.

If you want to chat, but can’t make the meetings and can’t find us 

at school, either drop us an email or contact us through your Class 

Rep and we’ll get  back to you as soon as possible.

fredspta@gmail.com

Each year group has a Class Rep. It’s their 

responsibility to send any FREDs comms and 

reminders out, and also act as your first point of 

contact if you have any FREDs related queries.

Little Griffins – Sian 07884 374544

Reception – Maria 07447 627996

Year One – Issy 07951 768490

Year Two – Julie 07772 627722

Year Three – Jo 07885 594098

Year Four – Nathalie 07748 905729

Year Five – Judy 07931 577896

Year Six – T 07788 417173
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